
From: Oliver Szikora 

Sent: 24 August 2018 10:12 

To: Young, Tony 

Subject: 15 Dornfell St 

Hi Tony 

 

Please see the description floor by floor: 

 

Ground floor: 

Full width side return extension, 6.0m long just has been approved on the Permitted Development 

plans. The end of the extension - where the patio door is - is set back 20cm from the end of the 

plank wall. 

The patio door size is 3.1m wide and 2.4m high, frame of the 4 panel doors are only 63mm wide. 

 

First floor: 

The plan we submitted to planning this year was to move the rear wall up to where the ground floor 

extension rear wall is, this means we move the first floor’s rear wall 60cm so the wall is just on top of 

where the ground floor extension’s patio door is. 

The side of the first floor extension’s wall we would like to move 30cm.  The existing bedroom 

window needs to move 15cm to make it centred between party wall and the first floor extension’s 

side wall, and with a flat roof. 

 

Loft: 

No changes compared to the permitted development approval. 

The loft has a rear projection on top of the affected rear extension but that would not be changed 

keep just as was on the permitted development plans. 

 

I have reception from 11.30am today if you can call me please. Thank you! 

 

Kind regards 

 

Oliver  

 


